Covid-19 PSA

Due to the increasingly alarming and growing
concern of the Coronavirus, also known as,
Covid-19, the Warm Springs Senior Wellness
Center will be closed for all activities.

We understand the anxiety everyone in our
community is facing during these uncertain
times and believe that it is incumbent on all of us

to take responsibility for social distancing to
protect the health and safety of our community,
especially our most vulnerable group, the

elders.

However, the Warm Springs Senior Wellness
Center will provide meals for pick up at the

center from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

For those who do not have a ride or caregiver to
assist with picking up of a meal; we will make

every effort to deliver a meal to you.



But, we need your help; we ask that you provide
us with a phone number and address to where

the meal should be delivered.

Also note, that at this time, under federal
regulation we are not able to deliver to non-

seniors in the home.

If you have any questions, please call 541-553-
3313, Monday thru Friday, 8-5.



